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Author & Producer 
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Health Partners Homecare 

691 N. Squirrel Road, Suite 105 

Auburn Hills, MI 48326 

 

Dear Mr. Prosser, 

 

     Please find this correspondence a notice of support for your efforts to educate citizens and legislators 

regarding traumatic brain injuries. 

     As you may be aware I recently held a conference regarding the needs of Floridians who suffer catastrophic 

injuries in automobile accidents including brain injuries and spinal cord injuries, I too possess a passion for 

finding solutions to better serve these citizens. I believe we need positive change which includes a superior 

model for the delivery of care including aggressive and persistent therapies in all disciplines of rehabilitative 

medicine.  

     I am aware of your book “The Educated Consumers Guide to No-Fault Automobile Insurance” having 

been given a copy by Mr. Erick Collazo the Chairman of the Governor’s advisory board committee charged 

with developing the strategy necessary in order to advance a superior model for the delivery of services. I am 

also aware of your free video “The Solution for Brain Injuries and Bankruptcies” which I saw on the 

website www.neurotraumaassociation.com/florida. Please share my congratulations with the association 

members for their persistent and determined effort to manifest positive change here in Florida.  

     I intend to request your presence and testimony, when I present a bill on Traumatic Brain Injury next year in 

the Florida House of Representatives in the spring of 2011. While the details of this bill have not been finalized, 

this bill will show my vision for how to benefit those, including their families, who suffer from a TBI. 

     I look forward to working with the Florida Neuro Trauma Association as they continue to educate their, 

employees, friends, families, local media and Legislators regarding a solution which we so  

http://www.neurotraumaassocaition.com/florida


 

 

 

desperately need here in Florida. Please thank the members for their time and effort to bring about this very 

positive change and tell them I am endorsing their efforts vigorously and to please call upon me if I can help in 

any way.  

 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely,             

   

 

 

 

 

 

Joseph Abruzzo     

Representative, District 85  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


